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COASTAL GUILTERS MEETING MINUTES MARCH 14, 19530

Carcol Boyce
There were aboul
Carcl welcomed everyone and made some anncuncements:
~She reminded everyone to pick up their newsletters and rosters.
~The UCSR guilt show will continue until March 17 and is
definitely worth seeing.
~There are fliers available explaining cur two ongeing
challenges: our natural history project and the Mary Ellen
Hopkins log cabins.
-Also still availakle are the SCCEE guilt shop guides for $5.
-Maggie Godwin'’s Christmas dress has been selected by AGS for
their fashion show at Paducah in Bpril. Maggie will go there
and model the dress herself. YEA MAGGIE!!!
~This year's first raffle gquilt is progressing well and will be
ready for the Stow House July Fourth. Next month we will pet a
preview of the guilt as well as pictures and tickets to sell.
~The guild still needs help with varicus activities as well as
for the Museum show.
Committess made their announcements:
~Mary Bursek introduced and welcomed the evening’s guests and
new memnbers.
~Calby Kline named and thanked all who brought goodies tonight.
~We were reminded of the April 1 deadline on the mussum guilt
block drawing contest. Donations from the banks were
amnounced. Dates for this juried show are May 3, 4, and 5.
-Marge Hall spoke of the Women’s Shelter project, reminding us
that the quilts are due in July and will be presented at the
August meeting. She says that they alsc can make use of
rummage sale items to distribute to families in need or fto sell
in their thrift store. She broupght fabric again for those
who'd like to use it in their project.
—Harriet Berk, who is now the self-proclaimed "Gueen of the
Silent Auction', reported that cur auctiom brought in 273,
encugh money for half a speaker. She thanked everyvone for

their donations and said that she?ll be collecting things all
the time for future fundraisers.

-Marty Frolll read excerpts from last month!'s guild survey.
~Carcol Ludwick raffled of f a number of door prizes; among the
winners were Jan Incuye, Marcella Vandemaele, Dorothy Probert,
and Carcol Ludwick.

Maggie Godwin conducted the Rlock-of-the-Month raffle, for which we
had a great turn-—out of Irish Chains — Colby Kline was the lucky winner.
Maggie then presented next month's block, a color wheel, with a mini-
lecure on what a color wheel is.

Jan Incuye told us of our svening's program, which was a viewing of
the Hoffman Challenge quilts. She alsc told us to each bring a six—-inch
square of a fabric we might use in our Challenges to the April mesting -
these will be used by Doris Floyd in her lecture on charm gquilts, our
April 11 program.

Qﬁ\ed the meeting in the Goleta Library at 7:30 p.n.
ecrple oresent.
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